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Subject: I DON'T Support Copilot's Retail Cannabis Store!

From: Eric Cossette <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 7:02 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: I DON'T Support Copilot's Retail Cannabis Store! 

Dear City of PG,   

That airport is barely functional already. Don't add possible pothead security problems to that. 

Thank you very much.  

Eric Cossette  
3961 Rlpaichet St  


